
Jean Jewell

From: stp@ nezpercesystems.com
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 10:06 AM
To: Beverly Barker; Jean Jewell; Gene Fadness
Cc: stp@ nezpercesystems.com
Subject: Case Comment Form: steve painter

Name: Steve painter
Case Number: Avista rate increase
Email: stp(nezpercesystems.com
Telephone: 4065467348
Address: 12295 grand ave.

orofino idaho, 83544

Name of Utility Company: Avista
Acknowledge public record: True

Comment: Avista filed an application with the IPUC on Jun 1, 2015 to increase residential
service rates on schedule 1 by 6.9% this year and 6.7% next year. This is outrageous for us
as retired, fixed-income folks. The city of Orofino already has a steep 3% tax on Avista’s
electric bills which is among the highest tax in Idaho. Please deny this rate increase and
give us seniors a little breathing room.
Respectfully,
Steve Painter

Unique Identifier: 67.109.224.150
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